
 

 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

1st April 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5 Residential Visit to Carey Camp – Information Evening - Friday 29th April at 3.30pm 
 
The arrangements for the Year 5 residential trip to Carey Camp are now being finalised and we would like to 
invite you and your child to a short talk on Friday 29th April at 3.30pm in the school hall.  It is important that a 
representative from each family attend this meeting.  
 
At this time you will be able to find out about some of the staff who are supervising this trip and ask any 
questions that might be of concern to you. 
 
Please could you complete the slip below and return to myself or the class TA by Monday 25th April. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss J Lea 
Year 5 Teacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 5 Residential Visit to Carey Camp – Information Evening 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
[   ] Yes I will be attending the information Evening on Friday 29th April at 3.30pm. 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ___________________ 
 
Print: _______________________________________ 
 
 


